
 
 
 

 

 

  

Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2021.964 
Released – 4 October 2021 
 
Thank you for your email received 24 September 2021 requesting information regarding mouth 
cancer. 
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your request, together with our response. 
 
Summary of your original request:  
Could I please find out the following information: 
 

 The number of urgent mouth cancer referrals received by hospitals in your Trust 
between August 2019 to July 2020, and August 2020 to July 2021. Broken down in 
the following ways: 

o Month-by-month 
o By gender 
o By age group 
o Who the referrals were made by (i.e. Doctor/Dentist/Other health professional) 

 
 The number of people that were diagnosed with mouth cancer (C00-C06, C09-C10, 

C12-C14) in hospitals in your Trust between August 2019 to July 2020, and August 
2020 to July 2021. Broken down in the following ways: 

o Month-by-month 
o By gender 
o By age group 

 
The Kent Community Health NHS Foundation Trust does not provide cancer treatment; therefore 
we do not hold any information pertinent to your request. 


